
 
COUNTY OF YOLO 

OFFICE OF THE DISTRICT ATTORNEY 
JEFF W. REISIG, DISTRICT ATTORNEY 

 

301 SECOND STREET - WOODLAND, CALIFORNIA 95695 - 530.666.8180 - FAX 530.666.8185 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Date: December 14, 2011 Contact: Jonathan Raven, Chief Deputy District Attorney 
  Jonathan.raven@yolocounty.org 
 

ATTORNEY GENERAL DECLINES REQUEST  
TO INVESTIGATE UCD PEPPER SPRAY INCIDENT 

 
(Woodland, CA) On December 9, 2011, the California Attorney General’s Office 
declined a request to investigate the events surrounding police officers' use of pepper 
spray against protesters on the campus of the University of California at Davis last 
month.  Both the District Attorney and the Sheriff had requested the Attorney General's 
assistance based on the significant and statewide issues involved, as well as other factors.  
 
Based on the Attorney General's decision, the District Attorney and the Sheriff will 
continue their collaborative review of the incident.   
 
*Attached – (1) Attorney General’s Denial Letter and (2) Request from DA & Sheriff 
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